
 

 

LotterySK – we have joined the LotterySK, each 

ticket is £1, 60p goes to a cause of your choice. 

You can win up to £25 Thousand.  

www.lotterysk.co.uk and Search Barrowby 

Preschool 

If you have a new phone, please can you ensure 

that you have given us your new telephone 

number, email address, etc… and those for any 

emergency contacts. Thank you 

New parents, if you are not yet a member of our 

closed Facebook group, please search for us 

(Barrowby Preschool Current Parents) and ask to 

join! We have a great little group which is just for 

current parents to share news and achievements 

from home and keep up to date with what is going 

on in Pre-School. You can also upload your own 

activities to Tapestry. 

 

 

We hope you had a good Easter break, as the 

weather is getting warmer, please can you: 

• Open-toed sandals, crocks and flip flops 

are not appropriate footwear for 

outdoor play & our insurance company 

will not cover any accidents if children 

are wearing them.  

• Ensure that your child has a jumper or 

cardigan to put on, the weather is still 

very changeable at the moment. 

• Ensure there is a change of clothes in 

the bag as accidents do happen & we 

will be engaging in a lot of water play 

this term. 

• apply suncream before coming to pre-

school & send some in to be topped up 

later in the day.  

• Send your child in a sun hat, preferably 

one that covers the back of the neck.  

…

Monday 6th May – Bank Holiday Closed 

Friday 24th May – Break up for half term. 

Monday 3rd June – First day back 

 

 

 
Fee Increase 

Sessions Fees have increased to  

9am – 3pm £5.03 per hour  

Wrap around hours  

8.30am -9am & 3pm – 4pm £6.00 per hour 

Snack charge 50p per morning session. 

Jo Jingles £3.00 per week 

If your child is Starting School in September, 

please could you let us know which school you 

have been allocated so that we can start to liaise 

with their new teachers. Also, please could you let 

me know when their transition days are, this 

allows us to talk to your child about them before 

they go. 

 

 

Book of the Week 
We are introducing Book of the Week, each week a 

book will be chosen to base our planned activities 

around. Each book has been carefully selected to 

provide a range of stories, learning & activities. 

 

http://www.lotterysk.co.uk/

